Miscellaneous
DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION
Division of Alcoholic Beverages and Tobacco
NOTICE OF QUOTA LIQUOR LICENSE DRAWINGS

The division will accept Quota License Drawing Entry Forms for 45 days beginning the third Monday in August. This year entry forms will be accepted from August 18, 2014, until 5:00 p.m., on October 1, 2014, for the following counties and amounts: BREVARD (1), BROWARD (2), COLLIER (1), DADE (5)*, DUVAL (2), HARDEE (1)*, HIGHLANDS (2)*, HILLSBOROUGH (5)*, JACKSON (2)*, JEFFERSON (1)*, LAKE (1), MARION (2)*, OKALOOSA (1), ORANGE (4), OSCEOLA (1), PALM BEACH (2), PASCO (1), POLK (3)*, ST. JOHNS (2)*, SEMINOLE (1), SUMTER (1), TAYLOR (1)*.

* One (1) or more revoked licenses re-issued pursuant to 561.19(2)(a).

The division must receive all entry forms before this deadline. No exceptions. Mail the completed entry form, including payment (check or money order made payable to the division), to: DIVISION OF ALCOHOLIC BEVERAGES AND TOBACCO, Attention: Quota License Drawing, 1940 North Monroe Street, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-1019.
DBPR ABT-6033 is the only entry form that will be accepted for filing into these drawings. All other entry forms from prior drawings will be denied. All interested persons should contact the Division's district office serving their area of interest or visit the Division’s Internet website: http://www.myfloridalicense.com/dbpr/abt to obtain the proper application form.
Further information may also be obtained by calling: (850)488-8284 or writing to Division of Alcoholic Beverages and Tobacco, Bureau of Licensing, New Quota License Drawing, 1940 North Monroe Street, Tallahassee, FL 32399-1019.
